
 
 
 

Shanghai,  March 4th, 2006 
 
 

Shanghai Institute of Andrology,   

Renji Hospital Affiliated to Medical  

College, Shanghai Jiaotong University  
 
Dr Eduardo Goméz de Diego 
Andromedical S.L 
Proción 7 
28350 Madrid 
Spain 
 
 
Dear Dr Goméz de Diego,  
 
I am writing to you in relation to the studies that I have performed with my patients and your urological 
device, the Andro-Penis.  
 
Over the last 15 months I have engaged in a variety of studies with a total of 30 patients, observing the 
results in relation to penile enlargement, rectification of penile curvatures, penile post-operative treatment, 
and at the same time comparing these results with previous studies with vacuum pumps, enlargement pills 
and less effective copies of the Andro-Penis.  
 
The results have been quite astounding, in that 23 of the patients obtained very successful results. The 
average growth obtained was of 2.4 cm within the treatment period of 3 months. Of these patients, 3 
suffered from slight curvatures, which were corrected by the treatment approximately 75%.  
The 4 patients, who underwent the treatment as post-operative, were also effective.  
Only one patient cancelled the treatment because of penile discomfort.  
 
In the past there have been other studies at Renji Hospital, whereby we have compared the effectiveness 
of penile pumps, enlargement pills and copies of the Andro-Penis. The success rate was far lower, in that 
the growth obtained was far less, or none, especially in regards to the vacuum pumps and the pills.  
 
Regarding the copies of your product, we noticed some very concerning faults. 
Some patients suffered allergic reactions to the devices, which we can only presume is because of the 
inferior quality of the materials used, or because of the possibly inferior hygienic norms applied in 
production.  
 
Also, we are of the opinion, that according to the science of acupuncture, which is used for many different 
types of treatment in China, the design of the Andro-Penis is in accordance with the human nervous 
system, something which these copies, although very similar, seem to lack. This, in our opinion, could be 
harmful for the patient.  
 
I would like to thank you for presenting me with this medical device, as it has been a very successful 
study. We intend to continue to recommend it to more patients, as we consider it to be the best and safest 
on the market.  
 
I wish you and your company the best of success in the future.  
 
 
Yours truly,  
 
Li  Zheng 
  


